
DATE:  April 14, 2022 

TO: Michelle Charnoski 
Purchasing Agent 

FROM: William B. Rohr, M.D. 
Medical Examiner 

RE: Renewal 2 of 3 of Postmortem Toxicology Testing 
Contract #IFB 2020-140 

I am requesting the Postmortem Toxicology Testing contract with National Medical 
Services, Inc. dba NMS Labs for the Medical Examiner’s Office be extended at the same 
terms and conditions for the period May 18, 2022 through May 17, 2023. Pricing 
increase per pricing spreadsheet.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me.  


